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Required Painting of Standpipes and Sprinklers

In a continuing effort to help keep you informed, we thought it would be important for all Properties to
know that the Department of Buildings has a new requirement for the painting of piping of Standpipe and
Sprinklers.

Local Law 58 and the New York City Building code require the painting of piping of Standpipe and
Sprinklers Class B High Rise Office Buildings. This law is effective 3/2/2010 and must be completed by
6/2/10.

For your convenience we have attached a copy of Local Law 58 for your review. Also attached is the
NYC Department of Buildings Certification of Compliance document that must be maintained on the
premises for inspection by the DOB or the New York City Fire Department.

As always if you have any questions concerning Local Law 26, Local Law 5 or this new Local Law 58,
please do not hesitate to contact our office at 212-240-9500.

17 Battery Place  Suite 701 « New York, NY 10004 « 212-240-9500 « Fax: 212-240-9090 « www.dssinyc.com



